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CAB TIMMERMANS ARCHIVES
FW: Invitation to a Dinner in honor of Apple CEO Tim Cook - October 24th in Brussels
jeudi 27 septembre 2018 16:37:30
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Please register

Good afternoon!

I am writing on behalf of Ambassador Gordon D. Sondland to extend an invitation to First 
Vice President Timmermans for a dinner on Wednesday evening, October 24th in honor 
of Apple's CEO Tim Cook. Mr. Cook will be in Europe that week for meetings on Monday 
in Berlin with Chancellor Merkel and on Tuesday in Paris with President Macron. On 
Wednesday in Brussels, prior to the dinner, Mr. Cook will give a keynote at the 40th 
International Conference of Data Protection and Privacy Commissioners.

This dinner will be a small gathering, and the Ambassador would be honored if Mr. 
Timmermans could attend. Once we confirm the his availability, our protocol section will 
hand deliver the invitation.

Please, let me know if you have any questions. I am copying 
this message as well.

on

Regards,

U.S. Department of Commerce | International Trade Administration 
U.S. Mission to the European Union 
13 RueZinner | 1000 Brussels | BELGIUM
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